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I Ciara Orozco,  

Resident of Eugene and huge advocate for the earths natural rhythms and settings, 

do support abolishing daylight savings time. It was a man made change put into 

effect that deeply affects nature, rhythm, and humanity at large. Especially farmers, 

who are highly valued and respected in Oregon. Please consider abolishing 

something so extra and unnecessary.  

 

Thank you,  


